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September 11, 2014 FERC Project No. 10855-006

Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street NE

Washington, DC 20426

Dear Secretary Bose:

Fish Tissue Monitoring for Silver Lake-Update.

On December 5, 2012, Upper Peninsula Power Company (UPPCO) received a
letter from the Commission summarizing the 2012 fish tissue and sediment
monitoring report completed as part of the Order Modifying and Approving the
Water Quality Monitoring Plan under Article 408 dated March 3, 2005.

In the December 5, 2012 letter from the Commission, it states the following:
“You (UPPCO) should perform fish tissue analysis using the approved methods in
the Silver Lake storage basin when it is stable; please provide the report to the
agencies for comment prior to filing with the Commission.”

The Silver Lake Storage Basin was refilled and “stable” in August of 2013. As a
result, UPPCO contacted the agencies (Michigan Department of Environmental
Quality (MDEQ) and Michigan Department of Natural Resources (MDNR)) about
fish tissue monitoring this year (the MDEQ had agreed in 2012 to complete the
fish tissue monitoring for UPPCO in Silver Lake Storage Basin in 2014). By
email, the MDEQ indicated they did not complete fish tissue monitoring in 2014,
but would complete fish tissue monitoring for UPPCO at the Silver Lake Storage
Basin in 2015. Please see Appendix 1 for documentation of consultation.

As a result, UPPCO is providing an update to the Commission, indicating fish
tissue monitoring for Silver Lake Storage Basin will be completed according to
the approved methods in 2015 and UPPCO will provide the Commission a report
by October 1, 2015.
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Mr. Kimberly D. Bose
September 15, 2014
Page 2 of 2

Should have any questions relative to this information, please do not hesitate to
contact Shawn Puzen at (920) 433-1094.

Sincerely,

e

Gil Snyder
Manager - Regional Generation
for Wisconsin Public Service

scp/rif

cc: Mr. Kyle Kruger, MDNR Mr. Burr Fisher, FWS
Mr. Mitch Koetje, MDEQ Mr. Virgil Schlorke, UPPCO
Mr. John Zygaj, FERC-Chicago Mr. Robert Meyers, UPPCO
Ms. Joan Johanek, WPS Mr. Keith Moyle, UPPCO

Ms. Patricia Grant, FERC - Chicago Mr. Mark Metcalf, IBS
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Appendix 1

Documentation of Consultation
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